Dear Mrs Oliver,

I am writing in response to your request for information below (ref 1802). 

No such meeting was held; therefore the Council does not hold any information relevant to your request. 

If you are unhappy with the way we have handled your request you are entitled to ask for an internal review. Any internal review will be carried out by a senior member of staff who was not involved with your original request. To ask for an internal review, contact foi.officer@stockport.gov.uk in the first instance. 

If you are unhappy with the outcome of any internal review, you are entitled to complain to the Information Commissioner. To do so, contact:

Information Commissioner’s Office

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

www.ico.gov.uk
01625 545 745

Yours sincerely,

Claire Naven
Claire Naven
Data Protection & Freedom of Information Officer
Stockport Metropolitan Borough Council
 

 


From: Sheila Oliver [mailto:sheilaoliver@ntlworld.com] 
Sent: 25 April 2009 09:44
To: FOI Officer
Cc: compliance@ico.gsi.gov.uk; John Schultz
Subject: Data Protection
Dear Ms Naven
 

On the Friday following the last full council meeting a meeting was held regarding the issue raised by Mrs Peters Rock at the full council meeting about names, addresses and signatures being printed on the Council's website and the resulting data protection issues.
 

Please may I have minutes, emails, memos, letters, hand written notes - any written details whatsoever from or as a result of this meeting.  The information was still on the website the following Monday, and was only removed when a concerned council taxpayer contacted the police.
 

Please don't come out with the customary untrue statement that I am rude, offensive or wasting your time in asking this question - I don't think the Information Commission would appreciate having their time yet further wasted by this council.
 

With warmest best wishes
 

Sheila



**********************************************************************
Stockport Council is officially one of the best in the country.
Awarded four stars and improving strongly by the Audit Commission March 2009.

This email, and any files transmitted with it, is confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed. As a public body, the Council may be required to disclose this email, or any response to it, under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, unless the information in it is covered by one of the exemptions in the Act. 

If you receive this email in error please notify Stockport ICT, Business Services via email.query@stockport.gov.uk and then permanently remove it from your system. 

Thank you.

http://www.stockport.gov.uk
**********************************************************************
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